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June 21, 2024 

2nd CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF DALY STREET NORTH 
 
RE: 2024 LOCAL INDUSTRIAL STREET RENEWALS 
 DALY STREET NORTH – FROM LORETTE AVENUE TO PEMBINA HIGHWAY 

 
 

Road construction on Daly Street North form Lorette Avenue to Pembina Highway will soon begin. 
 

Construction start window:  July 02, 2024 
Duration:    6 Weeks 
 

We will: 

• Repair sections of roadway, curb, and sidewalk  

• Place new asphalt 

• Restore approaches and boulevards 
 
During construction: 

• There will be no northbound travel allowed 

• We will maintain one lane of southbound travel  

• There will be no on-street parking 

• We will maintain pedestrian access to all properties 
 
Please contact if you have: 

• Accessibility needs 

• Access and delivery requirements 

• Planned special events  

• Underground appurtenances such as sprinkler systems or lighting cables within six metres (20 feet) of 
the curb  

• Questions about the project 
 
NOTE: New topsoil and sod may be placed on the boulevard as part of this project. While the contractor will 
maintain the turf for about a month or so, we do not maintain residential boulevards on an ongoing basis. 
 
Notification will be given before new asphalt is placed. If there is a delay between pavement repairs and new 
asphalt, on-street parking will be restored. 
 
You can contact Richard Hawkins from WSP Canada Inc. at (204) 259-1566, during regular working hours or 
by email at richard.hawkins@wsp.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 

cc Councillor Sherri Rollins – Fort Rouge - East Fort Garry Ward 
 Ryan Munro, C.E.T. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 

mailto:info.wpg@wsp.com

